Falun Dafa Association of Taiwan Press Release
(March 20, 2020)

Subject: Status of Shen Yun Performances in Taiwan in Response to Wuhan Virus (COVID-19)

It has been our honor to have the U.S.-based Shen Yun Performing Arts scheduled to tour
Taiwan for the 14th straight year. Shen Yun is committed to reviving and promoting authentic,
traditional Chinese culture, providing audiences with a pure and esthetic performing arts
experience. Shen Yun’s performances are highly acclaimed and celebrated by audiences around
the world. However, due to the rapid spread of COVID-19, the public’s health and well-being
have become our highest priorities.

It has been our sincere hope that Shen Yun can perform in Taiwan, as scheduled, to satisfy the
expectations of our enthusiastic fans. However, with deep regret we have to cancel Shen Yun’s
Taiwan tour this year due to the severity of the global epidemic. We will work closely with the
theaters and the relevant authorities in tour cities to deal with matters related to cancelation.
We sincerely thank those who have purchased tickets, and will soon send out Ticket Exchange /
Refund Application Forms. Please allow additional time for us to process these forms (perhaps
one to two days). You will be presented with the following three options:

1. Keep your ticket to have seating selection priority next year; or

2. Donate the full or partial value of your ticket back to Shen Yun Performing Arts (a donation
receipt for tax deduction will be issued accordingly); or

3. Get full refund as required by the Ministry of Culture.

Should you have any further questions, please call 0800-888-358, and our customer service
staff would be more than happy to help you.

We would like to sincerely thank you for your tremendous support during this difficult time,
regardless of which option you choose. Since Taiwan is a land that has been blessed by Heaven,

we firmly believe this trying situation will soon be over.

We wish you all good health and peace, and let us look forward to a more magnificent
performance next year!
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